
A Neighborhood Watch is being started for Main Street, which will include the area between Oak Street and Elm Avenue. 

The El Cajon Police Department will be here to discuss issues concerning the safety of our neighborhood.  

We need your help to make our neighborhood safe.
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Please join us at our first

Neighborhood Watch Meeting:
Wednesday, October 28th at 6:30 PM

1234 Main Street
(in our garage)

Please bring your neighbor and a chair.

Mary Jones

Contact Info: e-mail: sampleaddress@gmail.com or (619) 555-5555
Main Street Neighborhood Watch











